Newsletter

Nov. 5th-9th Theme:Health & Hygiene Worth Week 12

Language Arts

We have begun sounding out and creating our own words. One of the ways we work on this is by playing a game called Pass the Pot. In this game a kettle full of letters is passed from person to person, each getting a chance to sound out a word that has been "dished up" for them.

e are approaching the end of the alphabet as we add Ww and Xx to our phonics board. Some vowel games will be played to help those children having trouble distinguishing between long and short.

Our new word wall words are: boy, are, for, last and put.

What's New

Vocabulary:

Legible- easily read

Lull- 1. To make or become calm. 2. a short period of calm or quiet.

Manners: Say "excuse me."

Do not tattle.

Fable: The Dog and His Reflection

Moral: We should be happy with

what we have.

Proverb: Look before you leap.

Concept

Flealth and hygiene will be brought to the spotlight as we continue our study of the human body. Our focus will be on germs and how they spread and can make us sick.

5.....10.....15.....20.....You've guessed it, we have been counting by 5's, and 10's ask your child to count for you. We continue to practice our addition skills. We will begin counting by 2's.



Weather Update

The cold weather is on the way. We will continue to take the children outdoors provided they are dressed appropriately. Winter coats, hats and gloves are a must, snow pants when snow is present. Girls will need to wear pants so their little legs won't get too chilly.

Reminder:

Picture Day- Nov. 6th and 7th Please pre-pay by Nov. 5th

Happy Birthday Kaely Lauderdale